
  
 

 

 

 

Ref No: BBPSMN/2022/75       Date: 23/12/2022 

Dear Parent 

Greetings 

As you are aware that  the School is hosting its Annual Exhibition on December 24, 2022. We 
would be delighted to have you, along with your family and friends to join us for the Exhibition 
- ‘MERAKI: Creating with Passion’.  The layout is shared below for your convenience. 

 

We look forward to having you with us for the event. Your support and encouragement will 
inspire our students to reach for greater heights of excellence. 

 
 

Thanks and Regards 

 
Ms. Akanksha S. Setia      Mr. Harsh Kumar 
(Vice Principal)                                  (Principal) 
 


